

## MINISTRY OF EDUCATION

Tel:

(061) 293 3125

Fax: (061) 293 3139

Enquiries: Mr. J P Van Wyk

Private Bag 13186 WINDHOEK

19 April 2011

To:

Mr. Russel Pengelly

Chief Executive Officer

Computer 4 Kids cc

P.O. Box 31143

Takai, 7966

Cape Town

South Africa

## Computer 4 Kids e-Learner Proposal for the Ministry of Education

We thank you for your active participation in the 1-to-1 e-Learning Classroom Proof of Concept as well as your unwavering contribution, training and support you provided to the schools during this period.

From the meeting and presentation held on the 3<sup>rd</sup> November 2010 with the Honourable Minister Dr. Abraham lymabo and Deputy Minister Dr. David Namwandi, you were requested to present a proposal and a training plan for the Ministry of Education.

We acknowledge receipt and thank you for submitting the proposal for our perusal.

Sincerely yours

Alfred Ilukena

PERMANENT SECRETARY